Mr David Porter
Senior Planning Officer
Lancaster City Council
Morecambe Town Hall
Marine Road East
Morecambe
LA4 5AF

Dear David,

Further to our recent meeting last week(24.11.16), at the Gaskell Hall in Silverdale, I would like to confirm the trustees and beneficiaries of the Sarah Burrow Trust are in agreement for part of the land off St John's Avenue (previously identified as S50) to be considered for residential development.

We will in due course be submitting a representation to the DPD. If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely

Jane Grime